
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Montessori child Development Center 

Newsletter 
            NOVEMBER 2019 

Thanksgiving Lunch 
 

Turkeys will be flocking in our classrooms 
this November. Don’t be surprised if you 
hear “gobble-gobbles” all throughout. If 
you ever see a little turkey doing the 
“turkey dance”, be sure to shake your 
turkey feathers and join in. 
 
Our Thanksgiving lunch will be held on 
Wednesday, November 27 to celebrate 
friendship and gratitude. A potluck signup 
will be posted in each class. Volunteers are 
welcome to help and join the fun. 
 

 

 

VETERAN’S DAY 
Monday, November 11 
School Closed 
 

SPEECH SCREENING 
Thursday, Nov 14 

 
 
 

2 YEARS OLD 
Nico f.  11/27 

 

3 years old 
Liam  11/23 

 

4 years old 
Iris 11/3 

 
6 years old 

Kym 11/10 
Sydney 11/20 

Chad 11/29 
 

7 years old 
Pippi 11/13 

 

9 years old 
Aidan 11/19 

Thanksgiving Baskets  
 

Our annual Thanksgiving Baskets for 
Orangewood Foundation is something our 
students look forward to making each year. 
Please help us gather items to fill the baskets.  

The elementary students will be hosting a 
fundraiser for Orangewood Foundation 
benefitting foster youth on Friday, November 15. 
Your child will receive a pizza lunch when you 
donate $5 or more in cash or items to sponsor a 
family’s dinner. Please check the donation list 
located in your child’s class. When you donate you 
can log on the pizza list – “donated”. We are 
accepting donations until November 18. We will 
deliver the baskets the following day.  

 

THANKSGIVING 
BASKETS 
Monday, November 18 
 

 SANTA PICTURES   
Wednesday, November 13 
 

 

THANKSGIVING FEAST 
Wednesday, November 27 
Minimum Day 
School Closes at 12:30 
 

 
 

NOVEMBER EVENTS 

 
THANKSGIVING BREAK 
Thursday-Friday, Nov. 28-29 
No School 

 
 

Scholastic Fall Book Fair 
 

We are having our Fall Scholastic Book Fair on 
November 18-22.. Books make great stocking 
stuffers, holiday card substitute, or holiday 
presents. For every book you purchase, the 
school gets points to redeem for books or 
educational equipment.   

New Teachers 
 

We welcome our new teachers - Ms. Cresca in 
Ms. Monique’s class. Ms. Adriana in Ms. Haidee’s 
class, and Ms. Maria, our afternoon daycare 
teacher.  
Both Ms. Cresca and Ms. Adriana have their 
Montessori teaching credentials and Ms. Maria 
has her Early Childhood Education credentials. 
We are happy to have them join our MCDC 
family! 

Speech Screening 
 

Avid Speech Therapy is offering a free 
speech screening on Thursday, 
November 14. If you would like your 
child to participate, please fill out the 
form and return it to the office by 
Wednesday, November 6.  

Nap Bedding 
 

Please make sure that your child’s nap 
bedding is placed in a zippered pillow 
case or bag. If you don’t have one, we 
have 6 zippered pillowcases you can 
purchase for $5 each.  

Big Thanks! 
 

Big thanks to all who helped with our 
Halloween event. The children had a blast, 
and we are very grateful for your help.  

Thanksgiving 
Break 

The school will be 
closed on  

November 28 and 29 
for Thanksgiving. 

We wish our families a 
Happy Thanksgiving! 

Book Picks 
 

The Good Egg 
By Pete Oswald 

 

Sulwe  
By Lupita Ngong’o 

 

Saving Winslow 
By Sharon Creech 

 
 


